
Support Ohio Educators and Schools Act 

Draft Narrative for Talking Points 

Certain politicians in Ohio have taken aim at Ohio’s educators by blaming and 

scapegoating them for problems real or imagined. Educators have always stood up 

for their professional rights so that students can have access to a  high-quality 

education regardless of where they live.  

As OEA continues the work of defending the rights of educators and students 

across the state, OEA is asking for your input in the development of new 

legislation designed to provide additional state support for educators and students 

in the following key areas: 

1) Supporting the professional rights of educators. 

2) Supporting high-quality instruction and student learning in the classroom. 

3) Supporting access to health and wellness services that prepare students for 

learning.  

 


